
From: Margaret O'Neal moneal@cnu.org
Subject: Session proposal for CNU 28.Twin Cities

Date: February 27, 2020 at 9:47 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Bcc: jason@truongmontgomery.com

Hello, 

You're receiving this message because a session you submitted was reviewed by the Congress Committee and deemed to be
applicable to the New Urban Guild track. 

I have passed your contact information and session description over to the organizers (Nathan Norris, Kevin Klinkenberg) who will be
in touch if they have questions. 

Best,

Margaret

-- 

--
Margaret O'Neal [she/her]
Manager of Strategic Partnerships
Congress for the New Urbanism
202-870-8096 | 312-346-3323 fax | moneal@cnu.org

The Congress for the New Urbanism (CNU) is a member-based, advocacy organization promoting walkable, mixed-use neighborhood development,
sustainable communities and healthier living conditions.  Not a CNU member?  Join the movement for better performing cities and towns today
at members.cnu.org

Join us for CNU 28.Twin Cities June 10-13, 2020. 
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